From: Ronnie Reno

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 3:55 PM
To: Martin Driggers

Subject: Re: Goodbye to Our Beloved RenoFest

Brother Marty Driggers,

Words can't express my gratitude and heartfelt thanks to you, Russ, Billie and Rob for all the
wonderful years we have spent together in Hartsville SC during RenoFest. As | told Russ, I'm so
proud of the great success we have had just knowing how much we have done with our festival
and how much was done for us.

The press release was wonderful and thanks again for putting the touch of caring and love that
was shown to us along with the honor to our Dad and his music into words. Marty, | always felt
the family name was in good company with you, Russ, Rob and Billie and you had our backs
every year. | believe the four of you always gave more than | did to make us successful and |
couldn't be more proud of the festival. | believe we can hold our heads high and congrats to all
that was involved with this wonderful event that was held for 20 years in Hartsville SC.

I also want to personally thank you and the great people of Hartsville for our long run and | want
you to know it is one of the highlights of my career.

Thanks again my friend and hope to see you sometime in the near future. | will always be
thinking in March about our friends and our wonderful times at RenoFest.

May God Bless you and the family of RenoFest.

Best
Ronnie



